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The John Drook Memorial Bike and Skate Park will be closed while the construction of the Friendship Hill Playground is in progress Due to the proximity of the skate park to the construction site. Once construction is complete the skate park will once again be open. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, 
Adam Hall Park Superintendent

